
South Dakota Board of Education Standards 
Perkins State Plan Input 

 
A public hearing will be held in the MacKay Building, First Floor, Library Commons, 800 Governors 
Drive, Pierre, South Dakota, on January 27, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. Central Time, on the Perkins State 
Plan. 

 
Persons interested in presenting their views and making recommendations regarding the Perkins 
State Plan may appear in-person at the hearing or mail them to : Laura Scheibe, South Dakota 
Department of Education, 800 Governors Drive, Pierre, South Dakota 57501, or by transmitting 
the information to the department at DOECTE@state.sd.us. Material sent by mail or email must 
reach the Department of Education by March 5, 2020. 

 
After the public hearing, the South Dakota Board of Education Standards will accept public 
comment via https://doe.sd.gov/cte/PerkinsV.aspx. The board may modify or amend the Perkins 
State Plan to include or exclude any publicly-submitted recommendations arising out of the 
public hearing or received as a result of the public comment time period. 

 
For Persons with Disabilities: This hearing will be located at a physically accessible place. Please 
contact the Department of Education at least 48 hours before the public hearing if you have 
special needs for which special arrangements can be made by calling 605-773-3553. 

 
Published at the approximate cost of $________. 
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